

December 19, 2014

CanadaGAP Holds 2014 AGM and Publishes Annual Report

OTTAWA – On December 5th CanadaGAP successfully held the 2014 Annual General Meeting in Ottawa, Ontario. Members were invited to participate in person or by phone/web presentation. Member business included a vote to elect four of the CanAgPlus Board of Directors members to serve an additional year term. An interesting line-up of speakers was planned for the afternoon of the Annual General Meeting. CanadaGAP would like to thank all members who participated in the event or who voted in advance as well as our sponsors.

For members who were not able to attend the AGM, copies of the speaker presentations can be found on the Members Only page of the CanadaGAP website.

CanadaGAP is also pleased to announce the publication of the 2014 Annual Report. The report provides a summary of the year's activities, and highlights the program audit and participation trends. A copy is available for download at: http://www.canadagap.ca/publications/annual-report/.

For more information, visit www.canadagap.ca or contact us at: CanadaGAP Program 245 Stafford Road West, Suite 312 Ottawa, Ontario, Canada K2H 9E8 Tel: 613-829-4711

Fax: 613-829-9379

Email: info@canadagap.ca

About CanadaGAP

CanadaGAP™ is a food safety program for companies that produce, pack and store fruits and vegetables. It is designed to help implement effective food safety procedures within fresh produce operations. Two manuals, one specific to Greenhouse operations, the second for other fruit and vegetable operations, have been developed by the horticultural industry and reviewed for technical soundness by Canadian government officials. The manuals are designed for companies implementing Good Agricultural Practices (GAPs) and maintaining an effective food safety program.